PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Today we honor Rabbi David I. Indich who has served our Congregation for almost forty
years. The Rabbi came to Cincinnati as a young Yeshiva graduate and has spent his entire
professional career as the spiritual leader of the Agudas Israel/Golf Manor Synagogue. The
Synagogue has been his passion for which he has given, in large measure, his time, his
energy and his many talents. He has gained the respect and admiration of everyone in the
community who has known him, for his unswerving faith, honesty, humor and compassion.
The standing of this institution as the premier orthodox synagogue in this community is the
best indicator of Rabbi Indich’s manifold contributions.

Today we also end an era as Rabbi Indich becomes Rabbi Emeritus of our Congregaton.
In the past year we have experienced the transition of spiritual leadership. In Rabbi Hanan
Balk we have a new dynamic leader whose manner reflects the traditional values of Rabbi
Indich. We expect that Rabbi Balk, building on the accomplishments and achievements of
Rabbi Indich, will lead the Congregation to a bright future. The mutual respect and

admiration that they have shown for each other is a source of pride and satisfaction for all
of us.

I personally know that Rabbi Indich still has much to offer the Synagogue and this

community as Rabbi Emeritus. May he continue to enjoy his place in our Synagogue for
many years and may he have health, peace and a long life.

Shalom,
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Milton Goldfarb




